4-H Dog Bowl Added to Kentucky State Fair

Source:  Wendy Stivers

A dog bowl has been added to the 4-H Youth Development competitive events during the Kentucky State Fair August 19-29.

The contest will take place Saturday, Aug. 28 from 1 to 5 p.m. at Cloverville in the West Wing of the Kentucky Fair and Exposition Center in Louisville.  (Date) is the deadline for (County Name) 4-Hers to register for this inaugural competition.


The dog bowl is an educational opportunity for youth enrolled in 4-H dog projects to demonstrate their mastery of dog-related subject matter in a competitive setting where friendly and fair attitudes prevail.  By sharing their canine knowledge, youth also will provide educational experiences for spectators as well as other competitors.

Contestants must be currently enrolled in a 4-H dog project approved by their county Extension agent. The team event will have a Junior Division for 4-H members between nine and 13 years, and a senior Division for members 14 through 19.


The first part of the contest will have regular and toss-up questions that any member of a team may answer.  A bonus question, which is more difficult, will be directed to the team correctly answering the toss-up question.  The second part will have one-on-one questions directed to each individual team member. The questions will rotate from player number one until each member has answered a question.

The first place team in the junior and senior divisions will be determined based on the highest number of accumulated points. These teams will receive an appropriate award.

For more information on the 4-H Dog Bowl and other youth educational opportunities, contact the (County Name) Cooperative Extension Service.
Educational programs of the Kentucky Cooperative Extension Service serve all people regardless of race, color, age, sex, religion, disability or national origin.

